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Steve Griffith presented Briana Gifford with a plaque and a $500 gift certificate 
with ECSL President Betty Baitland. Briana posed with her parents whom she 
thanked for being an inspiration and supporting her in her community service efforts. 

Pictured from left to right are Exchange Club of 
Sugar Land President, Betty Baitland, Mary 
Vela, Jim Zaruba and Marcus Zaruba. 

The Marcus Lee Zaruba Criminal Justice Foundation was started in 2009 to honor 
Marcus Lee Zaruba.  Marcus was police officer with the Sugar Land Police Department.     
He passed away at the age of 29. Throughout his illness, the Sugar Land Police           
Department helped Marcus through fundraising, donations and overall support.              
The foundation was started to aid police officers and their families in need of funds for 
unforeseen illness or injury, and to supply police departments with needed equipment or 
supplies. http://www.mlzcjfoundation.org  
This non-profit organization is having a Fundraiser Run on October 30, 2010 called the 
 
 
 
 
The run starts at Sugar Land Memorial Park and continue down Commonwealth Blvd.          
For more information go to http://www.jailbreakrun.org    



        92nd National Exchange Convention                                                                           
 July 21-24, 2010    La Quinta Resort Palm Springs, CA        

www.nationalexchangeclub.org  

May Birthdays 

Mike and Lana Flory ask for 
your prayers as Lana goes 
through breast cancer treatment.  
 
Please keep Richard Early in your 
thoughts and prayers as he recovers from 
surgery. 

      
 

 

Registration form at 

 http://www.tlgcd.org/

ExchDistConvRegForm.pdf 

Annual Convention • June 11th - 13th, 2010 Sheraton 

New Orleans Hotel, 500 Canal Street        
New Orleans, LA 70130 • Tel. 1-888-627-7033   

          Care Corner 
Roy Miers, Ed Lee, Ron       

Norsworthy, Linda       
Johnson, Lisa Anhaiser, 

Jack Williams, Kay Parker, 
Ethan Shinogle, 

Mark Lukin, Reagan      
Walters, Margie Connolly, 

Scott Yokley, Mary Jo    
Salvaggio, Elizabeth How-

ard, Fred Williams, Gary 
Panetti, Jorge Marra 

Scout Master Pat Thornton representing Cub Pack 1133 
received a check in the amount of $650 for Scouting. 

President Betty Baitland presented a check in the amount of 
$1850 to Don Rodkowski for Boy Scout Troop 731 to send 65 
scouts to summer camp. This year marks the 100th Anniversary 
of Scouting. Troop 731 has produced 55 Eagle Scouts, two of 
whom just returned from service in Afghanistan.  

Kime Smith with Big Brothers 
and Big Sisters received a check 
for $1500. 

Brenda Bowman, Executive Director of the 
Literacy Council of Fort Bend received a check 
in the amount of $2000 for ESL classes. 


